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PARISH OF ST. MARY’S INCORPORATING:
ST. MARY’S (DUNSTABLE), ST. VINCENT’S (HOUGHTON REGIS) AND ST. ELIZABETH’S (TODDINGTON)
www.stmarys-dunstable.org   www.stmarysprimary.org.uk   www.stvincentshr.org
www.famvin.org   www.vincentians.ie 

SAT 05th/SUN 06th January 2019  
EPIPHANY OF THE LORD

	ST. MARY’S, DUNSTABLE

	Sat 05
	10am
18:00
After Mass
	Mass with Miraculous Medal Novena, followed by confessions
Patrick & Josephine Henry (Anniv)
Confessions

	Sun 06
	08:30


10:30
	Tony Tucker (75th Birthday)
Chris O’Driscoll (75th Birthday)
Margaret Green (Anniv)
Mass

	Mon 07
	09:30
	John Foley (Intentions)

	Tue 08
	09:30
NB 11:15
5.00pm
	Mary Really (12th Anniv)
Funeral Mass Sarah Green
Reception of remains, Pat Sackett

	Wed 09
	NB 11:00
	Funeral Mass Pat Sackett

	Thu 10
	09:30
	Nina Antonucci (60th Wedding Anniv)

	Fri 11
	09:30
	Mass

	Sat 12
	10:00
with

18:00

After Mass
	Carol Hoskings (1st Anniv)
Miraculous Medal Novena &
Confessions
Deceased members of Mole & Lack families.
Confessions

	Sun 13
	08:30
10:30
	Breen Family Intentions
Mary O’Gorman (5th Anniv)

	ST. VINCENT’S, HOUGHTON REGIS

	Sat 05
	18:30
After Mass
	Margaret White (Int)
Confessions

	Sun 06
	11:00
	Parishioners’ intentions

	Mon 07    
	10:00
	Michael Killeen (Rec Dec)

	Tue  08    

	3:00 -4:15
	Eucharistic Adoration in Silence
Mir Medal Novena followed by Communion

	Wed  09          
	10:00
	Hyacinth Giles (Int)

	Thu 10
	10:00
	Mass

	 Fri  11
	10:00
	Mass

	Sat 12
	18:30
After Mass
	Mass
Confessions

	Sun13
	11:00
	Breen Family Intentions

	ST. ELIZABETH’S, TODDINGTON

	Sun 6
	09:00
	Parishioners’ Intentions



THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK: Running away from your problems is a race you’ll never win.

ETHIOPIA FUND Total for December sent to Daughters of Charity Mill Hill - £40 many thanks. Agnes 

FOOD BANK: Collection this weekend 5th/6th January. Please bring an item of food and /or 50p.





PARISH NEWS

COFFEE MORNING: Please note - the next Tuesday Coffee will be on Tue 8th Jan.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Wednesdays weekly, 10:00-11:00.

MOTHERS PRAYERS AT ST MARY'S:  on the 1st and 3rd Thursdays of the month, this month (exceptionally) on 10th January from 10:15-11:15. Please join with mothers in praying for all children and witness to the Lord's unfailing love in answering prayer. For information contact Brenda -607966; Theresa - 664229

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY: would like to thank everyone who contributed to the Christmas raffle including those that contributed prizes, especially Maria Reynolds for the beautiful hamper and crocheted blanket. The sum of £108.25 was raised.

 FIRST SATURDAY DEVOTIONS: as requested by Our Lady of Fatima, at St.Mary's on Sat 5th Jan after 10:00 Mass, 10:30 – 11:00 includes the rosary and meditations on the rosary's mysteries.  For information contact Brenda - 607966.

PREPARATION FOR BAPTISM: Next Baptism course for the Parish will be in the Marian Hall at St. Mary’s, Dunstable, on Tue 29th Jan at 19:30. The purpose of the preparation programme is to support parents in reflecting on the significant step that they are taking in bringing their child to be baptised into the Christian Community. The expectation is that you would be attending Mass regularly. If you would like to attend please contact the Parish Office on stmarysdunstable@aol.com or 662710. This course is for parents and guardians only. Unfortunately we are unable to accommodate babies/young children.

CONFIRMATION 2019: (Pre-registration Open) Are you in Year 9 (age13/14) or above? Are you ready to take the next step in your faith? Parents & Candidates meeting will be held on Mon 28th Jan. Places are limited, so please pre-register your interest for the programme by emailing Julie.oregan@live.co.uk with parents name, email, mobile and students name. Alternatively call 07836212128.

BEAVER SCOUTS If anyone might be interested in being involved with relaunching the 7th Dunstable (St. Mary’s) Beaver Scout Colony (for 6 to 8 year olds), please contact Vince Cheshire at vince.cheshire@tmf-group.com or call 07828 297723.

THE DIOCESE OF NORTHAMPTON: is first for the Dowry Tour of Our Lady of Walsingham in 2019! Thu Feb 7th to Sat Feb 9th 2019 in the Cathedral Church of Our Lady & St. Thomas. Further details to follow.



WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY: 18th Jan (Feast of St Peter’s chair in Rome) to 25th Jan (Feast of the conversion of St. Paul) 

ANNUAL PRAYER SERVICE: Sun 22nd Jan 16:00 at Salvation Army. All Christians are invited to take part to pray together for the Unity for which Christ prayed.

MEGA OFFER FOR YOUNG PEOPLE: aged 11 – 18. LUX.GOLD 2019 Fri 1st Feb (eve) - Sun 3rd Feb (afternoon). An amazing weekend away, super food and very comfortable accommodation. Cost to you - just £30 deposit - our parish Youth Fund will pay the rest! Led by our Northampton Youth Ministry Team at Kings Park Conference Centre, Northampton. You will listen to engaging speakers, take part in practical workshops and have heaps of fun doing a variety of activities. Transport available. Sound good? Download application from www.nymo.org Speak to Fr. Eamon, Fr. Ako or Rosemarie 07581 027 053.

NYMO: Northampton Youth Ministry Office ~ Welcome to our website! Here you will find information about our work with parishes, secondary schools and all young people aged 11-30 years and youth leaders in the diocese of Northampton. www.nymo.org or speak to Fr Eamon, Fr Ako or Rosemarie 07581 027 053
MVE: next youth meeting will be on Friday the 11th of January 2019 this meeting will cover all youth from 3 churches. Venue-Marian hall, time18:30 -21:00. Volunteers welcome-including parents and those who are willing to help with new ideas to keep our YOUTH league strong. Registration for new members will be on the same day.

Message from Father Padraig:
On Saturday, 12th January we will welcome a group of clients from The Passage (the Centre in London where Father Padraig works).
They arrive about 11am and have coffee or tea.
They will walk the Dunstable Downs (or, if the weather
is poor, visit The Priory church).  Lunch will follow at about 1pm. The group will leave at about 3pm. 

THE HISTORY OF OUR PARISH: Thank you to all who submitted information about the Parish; it is still in safekeeping & it is hoped to create a book/exhibition about The Vincentians work here from 1927. Any further information or personal memories would be welcome. Judy 667754.

LUTON IRISH FORUM: Baby & Toddler Group restarts Fri 11th Jan at 102 Hitchin Road, Luton, LU2 0ES. The group meet every Friday from 09:30 – 11:30. Come along to meet other parents/grandparents/carers and children and have fun. Everyone welcome. For further information please call 01582 720447.




JOHN HENRY NEWMAN Faith Group - Restarts Friday 11th from 19:00 to 21:00. We will be doing :
Cardinal Newman at 2000 DVD - Fr. C. John McCloskey shares the fruit of his doctoral dissertation, and boundless enthusiasm, for the Venerable John Henry Cardinal Newman, the most famous Anglican convert of the 19th century.  

ST. VINCENT’S NEWS
HELP The congregation at St. Vincent’s would much appreciate some help with the laundering of the Church linen, not just for Christmas but all the year around. If there are enough volunteers, there could be a rota resulting in the sharing of the load. Please see Eileen or Margaret. 
ST VINCENTS HOLY COMMUNION 2019
There will be a registration meeting at 7.30pm, after 6.30pm mass, on Saturday 12th January.  Please note this meeting is for parents and carers only, your child does not need to attend.  Please bring a copy of your child’s baptism certificate.  Details of the programme will be given out at this session.  For more information please speak to Fr Ako, Fr Devlin or Jessica 07521-971236.

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL – election of representatives from the three Church areas.
Parishioners are encouraged to vote for a representative before or after Masses on the weekend of 12/13th January.  When considering your choice please ascertain that he or she is willing to serve on the pastoral council, the purpose of which is to progress the pastoral development of the parish.  Voting papers will be available in each Church to select representation from all three areas, St Elizabeth’s (2), St Vincent’s (3), St Mary’s (5).

SAFEGUARDING : DBS clearance.
Processing and renewing of DBS clearances, including clarification for those with existing clearances for roles in other organisations.
Staff from the Diocesan Safeguarding Office will be on hand to assist the Parish Safeguarding Representative on Saturday 19th January.  Included in those ministries needing DBS clearances are: leaders and asssistants of Children’s Liturgy Groups; members of Choirs and Folk Groups; teachers and assistants involved in First Holy Communion and Confirmation preparation; all those involved with youth groups; Church Sacristans; mums and tots group; Eucharistic ministers who bring Holy Communion to people in their own homes, nursing care or hospital; members of the St Vincent de Paul Conference; and any others who minister to young people or people considered as vulnerable.
Requisite application forms will be made available including list of all information you will need to make available for this process.
If you are unable to attend please contact Helen Wells, parish safeguarding representative, BEFORE 19th January.
[bookmark: _GoBack]


 Fr Eamon Devlin, Fr Akobundu Anyanwu, Fr Padraig Regan, CM
Presbytery and Parish Office: St. Mary’s, 82 West Street, Dunstable, LU6 1NY. Phone: 01582 662710 & 670968 (fax). 
Email: stmarysdunstable@aol.com                          St. Elizabeth’s Church Contact Tel 01525 873536 Fax 01525 876747
Items for the Bulletin MUST be received by 5pm Wednesday at thebulletin@hotmail.co.uk
 Follow us on Facebook! ~  http://www.facebook.com/stmarysparishdunstable
PARISH VISION STATEMENT:
We, the people of St. Mary’s Parish, personally and as a community, aim to enter ever more deeply into the saving 
Good News of Jesus Christ
